
 
Planning Act (Northern Ireland) 2011

Planning (Environmental Impact Assessment) Regulations
(Northern Ireland) 2017.

Planning Application Accompanied by an Environmental Statement

Application No: LA01/2019/0922/F
Location: Lands Opp entrance to 59 Maghermore Rd, Dungiven, 
BT47 4SW in the townlands of Carnanbane & Maghermore, Approx 
4km S of Dungiven.
Proposal: Construction of a Wind Farm (with a generating capacity 
of between 21.6 MW & 24 MW) comprising up to 6no Wind Turbine 
(Max of 149.9m to blade tip with a max rotor diameter of 112m 
& max hub height of 94m) & associated infrastructure including 
external electricity transformers, crane hardstandings, underground 
cabling, control building, substation compound, energy storage 
area, (up to 5 MW hours), newly created site entrance (Opp 59 
Maghermore Rd), New and upgraded on-site access tracks, turning 
heads & all other associated ancillary works. During construction & 
commissioning there will be a number of temporary works 
including enabling works compound & construction compound with 
car parking, temporary parts of crane hardstanding, welfare facili-
ties & off site Rd widening into 3rd party lands on the Banagher, 
Carnanbane & Maghermore Rds.

A copy of Further Environmental Information Addendum February 
2022 & Energy Storage Low Frequency Noise Assessment will be 
available to view by the public at the following location: Dungiven 
Library, 107 Main Street, Dungiven, Co Londonderry, BT47 4LE.

Hard copies are available to purchase by contacting Renewable 
Energy Systems Ltd, Willowbank Business Park, Willowbank Rd, 
Millbrook, Larne, BT40 2SF or contact telephone 028 2844 0580. 

Due to Covid 19 restrictions the planning application & 
accompanying Environmental Statement is available to view on 
public access at http://epicpublic.planningni.gov.uk/publicaccess/ 
with instructions on how to use the website available at 
www.nidirect.gov.uk/articles/finding-planning-application.

Representations about the environmental effects of the proposal to 
be taken into consideration by the Council in reaching a decision on 
the application should be addressed to the Causeway Coast and 
Glens Borough Council Planning Authority, Cloonavin, 66 
Portstewart Rd, Coleraine, BT52 1 EY to be received not later than 
30 days from the date on which this notice is published. The 
Council does not have the power to extend the period allowed. 

Cloonavin,  66 Portstewart Road, Coleraine, BT52 1EY
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